
“Come See What Fun You Can
Have Working This Summer!

OERS is having a Job Fair/Open House for job applications
and interviews. Come see our research facility and explore

the exciting world of marine ecology research!

NO EXPERIENCE is necessary!

Positions are open for summer students,
graduates, part time, and full time workers

The Oceanographic Environmental Research Society (OERS)

April 26, 2025
10:00 am to 4:00 pm

483 Highway 1, Comeauville, Clare

Questions?: get.oers@gmail.com


